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Foothill Boulevard
Rosemead Boulevard to Michillinda Avenue

Project Scope: Working in concert with the Cities of Pasadena and Arcadia, Public
Works has designed and is managing the construction of the following roadway
improvements:

Roadway resurfacing
Sidewalk repairs
ADA-compliant curb ramps
Traffic signal modifications
New sidewalk
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Project Benefits: Improves quality of life for residents and lessens wear and tear
on vehicles. Also reduces delay experienced by motorists, which helps improve
safety and reduce fuel consumption and emissions.

Community Outreach: A pre-construction brochure was provided prior to the start
of construction.

Project location: Unincorporated County community of East Pasadena and the
Cities of Pasadena and Arcadia:

o Foothill Boulevard between Rosemead Boulevard and Michillinda Avenue
o Michillinda Avenue between 1-210 on-ramp and 80 feet north. (New sidewalk

only)
o0 Huntington Drive between Oakforest Lane and Lotus Avenue (New sidewalk

only)

Cost Estimate:

o Total Project: $3.3 million
o Construction: $1.5 million

Economic Impact: Project construction supports 15 direct and indirect jobs.

Construction timeline: February 2017 to July 2017

Please email/call us with any questions about this project.

Charles Vosicka, Project Manager
Office (626) 458-3988
cvosicka@dpw.lacounty.gov



